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Greetings I am writing to show strong support for the new changes in harm reduction
regulation. These changes will help save lives raise awareness, and keep community members
safe. Especially our youth! 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Youth Program Coordinator
D.O.P.E. Services  
(505) 355-8917
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